
 

 

If you have immediate concerns or are worried about a child or young person's 
safety please telephone the Multi Agency Referral Unit (MARU) on 0300 123 
1116 

Multi Agency Referral Unit (MARU) 

The MARU provides a multi-disciplinary response to concerns about the welfare or 
safety of a child or young person in line with statutory guidance from Our 
Safeguarding Children Partnership for Cornwall and the Isles of Scilly.  

The multi-disciplinary team also provides advice and guidance to parents and 
professionals about the wide range of services available to children and families in 
Cornwall. 

For further information on child protection and safeguarding, please 
visit: https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/childrens-services/child-protection-

and-safeguarding/ 

Who to contact 
Telephone 0300 1231 116  
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